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Information request  

 
Please provide me with documents detailing how the roll-out of universal 
credit in 2015 will effect existing JSA claimants. 

DWP response 

 

Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act allows us to direct you to 

information which can be considered reasonably accessible to you. The 

information is available in the public domain, and can be found in pages 25 to 

29 of the Universal Credit at work document at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/
368805/uc-at-work.pdf 

If you have any queries about this letter please contact me quoting the 
reference number above.   
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